


Messiah Lutheran Church
Fundraiser Policy

Messiah Lutheran Church has a tradition of exceptionally well run successful fundraising events for a variety of programs, ministries, and individual members in need.  In order to continue to live up to this tradition, the following policies have been approved by the Messiah Church Council regarding Messiah sponsored fundraising events:

1. Fundraising events should be limited to 12 per year.
2. Long standing fundraising events have priority over scheduling new fundraisers.  These events include:  Annual Salad Luncheon, Lutefisk & Meatball Dinner, Thanksgiving Dinner, Chicken Dinner in the Park, Easter Breakfast, Annual Meeting Potluck, Annual Garage Sale and the Youth Talent Show.  Unless otherwise designated, proceeds from fundraisers will go to the general fund.  
3. New Fundraisers must be sponsored by one of Messiah’s Ministries, Committees, or Serving Groups and must be approved by the Church Council.  New Fundraiser application forms are available and should be completed prior to presenting the request to the Church Council.
4. Area Business Liaisons.  (If area businesses are to be solicited it would be great to have a single point of contact for specific businesses).  If a business makes a contribution or donation, a letter of thanks should be sent and a thank you should be posted in a bulletin and the Messenger.  Take care not to over solicit.  
5. If a Messiah member asks to use the church to hold a fundraising event, they should follow the building use policies. 
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